
From: Kyle N
To: Clerk General
Subject: Communications
Date: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 11:16:57 AM

Hello,

I am writing to ask for one of the communication spots on June 9.

My topic is about kids not leaving their room and not going outside.
My zip code is 97229.
My phone number is 503.292.7776 -- this is my school's phone number. If you need to get in
touch with me or my teacher, please ask for Minda McCandless at this number.

Thank you!

Kyle Nagahori



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 

Commissioners voted as follows (Yea or Nay) 

Rubio - 
Ryan - 
Hardesty - 
Mapps - 
Wheeler - 

3

Request of Kyle Nagahori to address Council regarding kids not leaving 
their rooms or going outside (Communication) 

Kyle Nagahori, Ryder Rice and Kais Elabdeia presented to Council for 
item 423.

June 9, 2021
Placed on file

6/1/2021

Tristan R 
Sakamoto

Digitally signed by Tristan R 
Sakamoto
Date: 2021.06.01 14:16:53 -07'00'


